
To, 27-04-2022 

Department of Corporate Services, 

BSE Limited Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001. 

Scrip Code :517170 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

Subject: Initial disclosure by an entity identified as a Large Corporate -Reg 

With reference to the above stated subject, we bring to your kind notice that the Financial Year of the Company is from 

April 01,2021 to March 31st 2022 , accordingly we hereby confirm that as on March 31* 2022, we do not fall under the 

Category of Large Corporate criteria as per the SEBI (LODR) Regulations. 

This is for your information and records. 

Thanking You, 

Ss Rao 

Director 

    

  

KLK Electrical Limited 
Old No. 32, New No. 64, 8" Cross Street, admin@klk.co.in 

West Shenoy Nagar , Chennai, 600030 CIN: L72300TN1980PLC008230 

Hyd Office: Ground Floor HIG 66, Madhav Nagar, 

Ramachandrapuram, Hyderabad, 500032


